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Ottawa, December 31, 1910.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 25th ultimo, which was inadverdently overlooked,

advising the Department that the Six Nation Council had

laccepted the tender of Fred Douglas to sink a well at No.

 school, Six Nations reserve, at $1.00 per foot, the work

to xx be done in accordance with the specifications, a copy

of which was forwarded.

In reply I beg to say that the action of the

In this matter is approved.

vant.

F.Truby

Asst. 1

Gordon J. Smith, Esq.,

Indian Superintendent,

Brentford, Ont.
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